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The general consensus from the committee was that asking the user for permissions is an important security concern for new 
platforms such as Android, iOS, Windows 8, and Web browsers. The committee liked that the authors drew from usability 
principles in past literature, but there was concern over the level of scientific contribution provided by the paper. The PC 
members concluded that the discussion was valuable and unanimously agreed to accept the paper. 
 
  


